
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI- Western Visayas

DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kalibo, Aklan

August 25, 2017

To: Education Program Supervisors/Coordinator
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principals In-Charge of the District
Heads of Public Elementary and Integrated Schools

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of District EPP
Coordinators on Monday, September 4, 2017 at 1:00 0' clock in the afternoon.
Thiswill be held at the Arthur S. Juada Hall, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours,

DIVISION LETTER
No.L,s. 2017
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Chief E ucation su~sor
Schools Govern nce and Operations Division

In-Charge of the Divisionfl

MIT/cdb
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